
MASS INTENTIONS 
Sat., March 14th                         5:00 p.m.   Diane Marie Pickette
Sun. March  15th                         9:00 a.m.  MaKenzi Irwin
                                                 11:00 a.m.   St. Vital Parish & Parishioner
Wed. March 18th          7:00 p.m.   ✞Lucille Vigeant
Fri. March 20th                           10:30 a.m.   ✞Kenneth Graham 

2015 Weekly Budget to Actual Collection (March 8)
Regular Collection Maintenance

Fund
Pay Down the

Debt
Weekly Budget for 
2015

3,923.00 115.00 1,000.00

Contribution March 8th 2,435.00 112.50 2,740.00
-1,488.00 -2.50 1,740.00

Sunday, March 15 – Fourth Sunday of Lent
The Road to Discipleship: Lifted Up
In Numbers 21:4-9, Moses lifted a bronze serpent upon a pole as a remedy for unfaithful Israel. God promised 
to save anyone who looked for mercy at the creature lifted on the pole. Jesus understands this story as an image 
of his own crucifixion and the healing it will bring to a rebellious world. When Jesus speaks of the Son of Man 
being lifted up, he refers to the Paschal Mystery: Jesus will be lifted up on the Cross, from the grave, and into 
heaven. Unbelief is a form of rebellion keeping people in darkness and sin. Living the Paschal Mystery through 
Jesus Christ is the way of discipleship bringing one into the light and eternal life with God.

40 Days for Life
Friday, March 20th is our (St. Vital) day of prayer, across from the abortion clinic (in Edmonton).  Participating 
in the 40 days of Life Campaign Time slots are usually an hour and run from 7 am – 7 pm.  It is recommended 
you come with a prayer buddy.  Contact Teresa at campbell22@shaw.ca or there will be a sign up sheet at the 
back of the church.
www.40daysforlife.com

Our Lady of the Hill K of C 
Selling Sobeys and No Frills Grocery Cards at the back of the church after all masses. 

Called To Protect workshop will be held at St. Michael's, Leduc on Saturday March 21 from 9:30 to 12 
noon. If you plan on attending please call St. Michael’s (780-986-3253) to register. 

Paroisse St. Vital will host a “Poor Man’s Supper” open to everyone and will be held in the church basement 
on Monday, March 23rd 5-7 p.m.  This will meal consist of homemade soup, bun fruit, muffin, juice, tea & 
coffee and served as a ‘come and go event.  The cost of the supper is $5.00 and babes in arm are free.  This 
event is to bring awareness of the local poverty in our area and donations to the Leduc & District Food Bank 
would be greatly appreciated.

K OF C SPONSORED PANCAKE BREAKFAST 
The Knights of Columbus invite all to their pancake breakfast on this Sunday, March 15 after the 9:00 & 11:00 am 
Masses.

mailto:campbell22@shaw.ca


Together We Serve
Thank you for your support to date for Together We Serve. This annual appeal supports the 
education and formation of our future priests, lay ministers, and teachers who will all bring the 
Gospel into our world. It also supports the care of our retired priests who have given their lives in
service to us.
Charities included in Together We Serve that are engaged in this work are:
Newman Theological College
St. Joseph’s College (Campus Ministry at the University of Alberta)
St. Joseph Seminary
St. Joseph Priests’ Foundation of Edmonton (formerly the Priests’ Retirement Fund)
Together, let our gifts bring many blessings to others. Together we can make a difference as 
together we serve. For more information, please visit www.caedm.ca/WeServe.

Help Name Our New School!
A new Catholic elementary/junior high school has been announced for the community of Beaumont, and we’d like your 
suggestions for a school name.
The name should:

● Be significant to STAR Catholic students and parents, and the Beaumont community.
● Be easily identifiable with the facility.
● Be different from the names of existing STAR Catholic schools or other area Catholic schools in Alberta.
● Reflect a connection to the Catholic Church.

Email your name suggestion, and an up to 200-word explanation of why you feel your choice of name would be right for 
our new school, to vince.burke@starcatholic.ab.ca by April 15, 2015. Make sure you put Help Name Our New School! 
in the subject line of the email.
After the submission deadline, a Name Selection Committee will review the submissions and make recommendations to 
the STAR Catholic Board. The Board will be choosing the final school name during their Regular Board meeting in May 
and the name will be announced shortly after that meeting.
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